
Last week we introduced you to class charts - the
communication portal which lets you know how your child
is doing throughout the school day. Another exciting
aspect of life at John Spence is our new catering team.
Since joining the Pele Trust, we have updated our menu
and it is very popular with students. Please have a look at
the attached menu.
As mentioned on the Welcome Evening, each year we
provide pupils with the opportunity to attend summer
school. Please read the attached letter, we would like to
invite your child to summer school in preparation for
starting with us in September. It will run from Monday
19th to Friday 23rd August. Although we appreciate not all
students will be able to attend, it is a great opportunity to
get to know the school a little more, meet key staff and
share some positive experiences with other students.

NEWS:

Please continue to make arrangements to order your
child's school uniform. 
If your child would like to attend the summer school
can I ask that you email
leanne.brown@johnspence.org.uk (Mrs Brown, Head
of Year 7) with the relevant details or contact the
school office if you can’t access email: Title (Summer
School), your child’s name (e.g. John Smith), your
child’s primary school (e.g. King Edward's) and the
days they can attend (whole week or specific days)

TO DO:

KEY STAFF:

KEY STAFF

Pastoral Lead
kirsty.wyllie@johnspence.org.uk

Head of Year
leanne.brown@johnspence.org.uk

Transition Lead
rebecca.howard@johnspence.org.uk

Deputy SENDCO
adam.greener@johnspence.org.uk

Miss Howard
Transition Lead

Transition News

My role at John Spence is a
Geography teacher but I also
have responsibility as the
PSHE/RSE and Transition lead. I
have worked at John Spence for 6
years and every day brings an
exciting new challenge. 

In my role as transition lead, I will
be working closely with Mrs
Brown and Mrs Wyllie to organise
events to make transition an
enjoyable experience. I am really
looking forward to planning the
transition days which will be
taking place next half term
(Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd
July). The transition days will be
an opportunity to experience the
strong academic curriculum and
pastoral care which we provide.
In addition to this, pupils will be
able to sample some of the extra-
curricular opportunities which
are on offer. 
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